Public Hearing for State Law, Adding 2 Alternates to 5 member Planning Board.
March 1, 2021
The meeting was called to order at 7:08.
Present: Marion Ireland, Bob Boudreau, Jennifer Boudreau. Absent: John Wicks and George Broeg.

This meeting is being held to see about adding 2 alternates to the 5 members of the Planning Board so
that if someone has to recues themselves there is someone to step in to fill the gap.

Jeff Vance, a planning board member would like to know why it went to 5 members with 2 alternates. He
thought it was supposed to be a 7 member group which was discuss at the November Planning Board
meeting. Jenn let Jeff know that she will look into it more with the Town Attorney as this information
was coming from there, and that she will get back to him on this matter. There was some more discussion
on this. There will be a vote for this law at the Town Board meeting on March 10, 2021 at 7 p.m.

There was also some discussion that the Planning Board needs to make an appointment of a Chairman,
Vice Chairman and a Secretary at the next meeting.

Bob made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing, Marion seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 7:45.
All were in favor.



